
1926April 7th,

A. F, Riddell, Rsc. ,
Secretary, The Trafalgar -Institute, 
80 St, Francois Xavier Street, 
Montreal.

Dear Hr. Riddell

I beg to acknowledge receipt of your letter of April 6th enclosing Minutes of 
Governors’ Meeting held on the 1st instant.

These correspond with my 
recollection of the meeting.

Yours faithfully,


